25™ JANUARY, 2018

TEACHERS SERVICE COMMISSION

UNDERPAYMENT OF LEAVE ALLOWANCE FOR TEACHERS

Leave Allowance for teachers is paid every January with the month’s
salary as a one-off allowance.

It is, however, regretted that as a result of new CBA pay grades
created during the implementation of the 2017 — 2021 CBA, the
2018 Leave Allowance for 102,619 teachers has been underpaid.
Technical personnel are already working to align the earlier Leave
Allowance application to the new teachers’ pay grades in order to
correct the technical error.

The Commission undertakes to correct the anomaly in the February
payroll and pay the correct rates together with the arrears accruing
from the January underpayment.

Finally, the TSC wishes to most sincerely apologise to the 102,619
affected teachers for any inconvenience.
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